
The Melrose Public Schools will hold a
yard sale for disposal of furniture that is
no longer needed within the Melrose
Public School district.  
Items for sale include:  File cabinets,
assorted tables, teacher desks, assort-
ment of chairs (elementary & secondary
sized student chairs), cubbies, lunch
tables, a bench and a safe.
The sale will take place on Melrose St. in
the upper parking lot of the Melrose
Veterans Memorial Middle
School/Melrose High School Campus.

DATE
Tuesday, November 7, 2017

Time
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Please send all inquiries to Marianne
Farrell, Director of Finance, Melrose
Public Schools.
mfarrell@melroseschools.com
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